
APRIL 2022 NEWSLETTER

MEETINGS:

NIGHT MEETING

WHEN: Wednesday April 27th, 7 pm

WHERE: Salvation Army London Citadel (555 Springbank Drive – the corner of
Springbank Drive and Wonderland Road - behind the o�ce building)

DAY MEETING:

WHEN: Thursday April 28th, 10 am

WHERE: Eastern Star Temple (800 Fanshawe Park Road East, London)

Masks will continue to be mandatory to be worn at the meetings. The Board members
feel for now it is still for the best of our members to have this practice continuing. We
also expect, however not mandatory, that all our members attending are fully
vaccinated. Of course should you feel ill or have been in close contact with someone
who has tested positive, we ask that you do not attend the meeting and reach out to
one of our board members should you require anything in the meantime.

Projects will continue to be signed out and we look forward to seeing your completed
projects.

20TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE CROCHET CLUB

Last month we celebrated the 20th anniversary of the club. It is great to see and
celebrate how the club has grown from its grass roots beginning. We hope everyone
enjoyed receiving their 20th anniversary commemorative item (crochet tool zippered
bag, printed with our logo). If you haven’t received your gift yet, please speak to a
board member at the next meeting.

SILENT AUCTION BLANKETS

Ronald McDonald House Charities Southwestern Ontario - 2 Silent Auction blankets
for their "Clays for Kids" fundraiser on June 25th. Funds raised keep the house
running and fully stocked, which allows families to stay close to the hospital and their
sick children.



PROJECT COMPLETIONS OF THE MONTH

In April we gave 444 blankets to 13 agencies. They are:

Merrymount, Kidney Foundation, Extendicare, Participation House, S.W.I.M.,
Highview Residence in Kitchener, Victim Services, Inviva, Birthright, Country Terrace,
Nshwaasnangong, Dearness Home & Ark Aid Mission.

We have had several donations of yarn and will purchase additional at the end of the
month.

SUMMER EVENT!

Mark your calendars, we have a fun event coming up this summer. On Saturday June
4th we will be holding a fundraising sale as part of the Wortley Village Gathering on
the Green. More details to come in the May newsletter.

If you have any further questions or concerns please contact Fran at
519-657-0516 or schreindler@bell.net


